Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 27 August 2022 11:34

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/01488/0UT

New comments have been received for application 22/01488/0UT at site address: OS Parcel 5616 South West Of
Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Address:
Sundial House,Thorpe Road,Wardington,Banbury,0X17 1SP

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:
I would like to register my objection in the strongest terms on the following grounds:

- a greenfield development site that lies outside the Local Plan;

- a massively negative impact on an historic, heritage landscape;

- an irretrievable loss of a natural environment with its associated biodiversity;

- a very considerable addition to traffic congestion, with related environmental pollution.

Case Officer:
David Lowin
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